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July 19, 2019

Dear supporters of Safe in India

INVITATION

From: Indian Institute of Management, Ahmedabad (IIMA) and Safe in India Foundation (SII)
For: The launch of Accident Prevention Report “Crushed” by SII at IIM Ahmedabad

Safe in India Foundation (“SII”) is a civic initiative of IIMA alumni to address the problem of severe
injuries in the factories of auto-sector. After helping thousands of such workers, SII had conducted an
analysis of 1,000+ such accidents and have shared its findings and recommendations under its Report
“Crushed” with key stakeholders in the government and the industry earlier this year. This Report,
updated with data and response from the government and industry will now be publicly released in
Augl9. This Initiative has started receiving support from the stakeholders (see attached), but there is
a long way to go and we must come together to chart out a practical plan. A brief of our work is
described in the Annexure to this Invite.

Date: Wednesday, the 7th August

Time: 4-6pm

Venue: [IM Ahmedabad

Format: A discussion between key senior stake-holders from government, industry, academia and civic
society to launch the Report “Crushed” to discuss the problem and its systemic solutions.

Chair: Prof Errol D’Souza, Director, IIM Ahmedabad

We look forward to your confirmation as soon as possible but no later than 30Jul19 . Should you have
any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us or Ms Chitra Khanna, Head of Safety Initiative, SII,
as PS below.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely, &W
. e [

Errol D’Souza Sandeep Sachdeva
Director Co-Founder CEO
IIM Ahmedabad Safe in India Foundation

PS: Chitra Khanna can be reached at chitra.khanna@safeinindia.org and at +919425600726.




